
DATE OF THIS POSTING:  September 4, 2020                Note:  A full agenda will be on file at the 

First posting September 4, 2020 John Swett Unified School District 

October 9th for the October 14th Meeting 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JOHN SWETT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Wednesday, October 14, 2020 
 

Regular Meeting to be Held at JSUSD District Office Auditorium 

400 Parker Avenue, Rodeo, CA  94572 

  5:30 P.M. Closed Session 

 6:30 P.M. Public Session 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD 

WEDNESDAY, October 14, 2020 

2020-2021 Sufficiency of Instructional Materials per 

Education Code Section 60119  
 

Meeting to be held at the John Swett Unified School District, 

Teleconference via Google Meets 

meet.google.com/wwv-doem-xji 

Join by phone +1 678-567-4844 PIN:  669 569 544# 

 

A public hearing will be held on October 14, 2020 at 6:30 PM on the 

Sufficiency of Instructional Materials in compliance with Education Code 

Section 60119.  The Board of Trustees shall encourage participation by 

parents, teachers, members of the community interested in the affairs of the 

school district, and bargaining unit leaders, and shall make a determination, 

through a resolution, as to whether each pupil in each school in the District 

has sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, or both, in each subject that 

are consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework 

adopted by the state board. 
 


